
 

 

 
 
 
 

28 May 2019 

 
 

STAGE 2 COMMUNITY EVENT 
STEAM MACHINES 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
The Stage 2 students and teachers would like to open our doors and invite our 
parents/carers in to our classrooms on Thursday 27 June 2019 from 2:15pm-
3:00pm. 
 
Parents and children will be participating in a variety of hands-on STEAM (Science, 
Technology, Engineering, Arts & Mathematics) Challenges, working 
collaboratively together to design, code, create and build solutions to a range of 
problems and challenges. 
 
Please come along and join in the fun with the students and their teachers. We 
look forwards to seeing you there.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
Miss Nayeree Basmajian      Bert Lo Campo 
Rel. Assistant Principal     Principal 


